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/- • UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTO. 
SCHOOL OF FISHERIES 

SEATILE 5, WASHINGTON 

lliss Frances R. Kontgomery 
Administrative .A.ssistant 
Division or Biology and Medicine 
u. s. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Yiss Vontgomerys 

401.fJ~::iO 

August 24, 1948 

• 

Thank you tor your letter of August 17. We have need tor the 
report entitled •Botanical Report on the crossroads Atomic Bomb Expedition 
to the Marshall Islands" by 1'fm. Randolph Taylor. This report will be 
usei\11 in organizing data colle cted on subsequent trips to the area. 

1he report will be handled as required !or material classified 
"Confidential". As soon as we finish the analysis of the data the report 
will be returned. 

' ' . 

Sincerely yours, 

l~~ 
Lauren R. Donaldson, Director 
Applied Fisheries Laboratory 
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